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Submitting Material to the Circuit 
 
Material may be submitted for publication by sending it 
directly to the editor.  This can be done by US Mail, or 
via the Internet (preferred).  The deadline for each issue 
is the Wednesday, one week before the monthly meet-
ing. 
 

by mail 
Robert Hess, N1UVA 
178 Mountain View Ave 
Bristol, CT 
06010 
 

by internet 
circuit@fara.org 

Thursday, May 7  
This Month’s Meeting 
Post Flea Market Pizza Party! 

President’s Message 
Spring has finally sprung!  After one of the worst winters in recent memory, it’s 
nice to see the change in seasons! 

Our meeting last month featuring Dom N1DM as guest speaker drew 25 people.  
Pretty darn good!  We could have had upwards of 30 members if more of our regu-
lars had attended, but all in all a very productive and upbeat meeting.  Our VP Leo, 
WA1HAM took a list of names of people who expressed interest in getting in-
volved with our EMCOMM project.  A meeting was held with this group and Leo 
and our EC Alex, KB1JYD will report on that at the general meeting.  Leo has re-
mained in contact with Deputy Chief Trask of the Framingham Police Department 
regarding FARA’s involvement in providing backup emergency communications 
for the town.   I also wish to announce the appointment of Lowell Bursch, 
KB1FHJ as assistant EC for FARA to help Alex.  Thanks, Lowell for stepping up 
to get this important program moving! 

FARA has also been supporting the Framingham community in other ways.  Our 
scholarship recipient from Framingham High School is Kathleen Romano.  She will 
be attending college in the fall and will major in civil engineering. We have also 
made a donation to the Phillip Hurton Family Fund.  Mr. Hurton is an officer on 
the Framingham Police force and was recently shot in the face and hand while pur-
suing criminals who have since been apprehended.  Officer Hurton is recovering 
from his wounds. We felt it was the least we could do to show our appreciation to 
the police department for allowing us to use their room.  Third, we will be making a 
donation to the Boys and Girls Club of Metrowest. The renovations have been 
moving slowly, most of which have been performed by volunteers since their fund-
ing has not yet come through in these trying economic times. 

The subject of Field Day will be on the agenda at our May meeting.  I suggest we 
have a one day picnic/Field Day at Hopkinton State Park and operate one trans-
ceiver on 20 meters.  We have done this in the past and people enjoyed the laid 
back social atmosphere. 

Our May meeting (May 7th at the police station at 7:30 PM) will be a brief business 
meeting followed by our annual post flea market pizza party.  As in the past, we are 
requesting a VOLUNTARY $5 per person donation to help defray the cost of the 
food. 

73, Gordy K1GB 
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May 2-3:   New England QSO Party 
 
May 7: (MEETING) Pizza Party 
 
May 13: VE Session 
 
June 4: Kevin Paetzold, K1KWP on Fox Hunting 
 Election of Officers  
  
June 27-28: Field Day 

This month’s Circuit sponsored by: 



Framingham Circuit 2 April 2009, Vol. 76, No. 4 
 

 
Club Information 2009 

 
President Gordy Bello K1GB 781-891-5572 president@fara.org 
Vice President Leo Cantin WA1HAM 508-877-3319 vp@fara.org 
Secretary Steve Hewlett KB1NIV  secretary@fara.org 
Treasurer Tom Malloy N1FTB 508-655-0392 treasurer@fara.org 
Director Bev Lees N1LOO 508-626-2012 director@fara.org 
Director of Training Ed Weiss W1NXC 508-881-2301       
Director of Testing Jim Weckback W1EQW 508-435-6487 testing@fara.org 
Publicity Coordinators Joe Weisse W1HAI 508-654-9999 wa1hai@arrl.net       
Emergency Coordinator Alex Sayegh KB1JYD 
Activities Director Gordy Bello K1GB 781-891-5572 vp@fara.org   
Scholarship Comm. Ch. Dick Cosma AA1VI 508-877-8241 scholarships@fara.org 
Newsletter Editor Robert Hess N1UVA 860-227-9188 circuit@fara.org 
Webmaster Sharon Gartenberg KC1YR 508-877-6692 webmaster@fara.org 
 
Meeting: Club meetings are normally held on the 1st Thursday of each month at 7:30PM in the basement of the 

Danforth Museum, on Lexington St. 
 
 
Club Nets: FARA Net:  Sunday, 7:30PM, 147.75/147.15 - social/chat, ARES preparedness 
 
  
Club Station: W1FY, the club station and shack,  is open Saturday mornings from 8:30-12:00.  Call the club number, 

508-879-8097 to confirm. 
 
 
Club Web Site: http://www.fara.org 
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